
The disciplinary records of public employees should be public, especially those with the power to kill and otherwise harm the people 
of this state. It is deeply weird that we even have to have this debate. This is the absolute bare minimum in terms of police reform. If 
y’all can’t pass this after all the horrible things that police around this state have done, then like, what are you even doing???


